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Mr. Friedman, 

The Silverado Community Association has been engaged by B&A Planning Group and 

Apex Developments throughout the Silver Spruce application process. Our latest 

meeting with the team was on May 9th, 2022 at which B&A and Apex presented the 

updated plan that will be presented to CPC and Council. 

The SCA supports the proposed change in residential development form and 

intensity from the previously approved plan. We also appreciate the active and 

passive open spaces included in the plan. We believe that this particular increase in 

dedicated open spaces coincides with the wishes of the community at large given 

the participation, comments and questions during the engagement process. 

Please accept this correspondence as support from the Silverado Community 

Association. 

Sincerely, 

?). 

arbra Deskin 

President of the SCA 


